

DEL BEAVER SECOND CHIEF



Department of Community and Human Services/Tribal TANF P.O. Box 580 | Okmulgee, OK 74447 T 918.549.2880 | F 918.758.1477

MEMO

DATE: September 23, 2024

TO: All MCN Employees and public

FROM: Mark Pendergrass, Tribal TANF Director

SUBJECT: Office Closure

The Tribal TANF Program will be closed October 3rd, 2024 to attend a staff training. We will reopen October 4th, 2024 at 8AM.

During this time, all calls will be forwarded to the front desk. If you have an emergency the receptionist will transfer you to your case manager's work cell phone. All other calls will be returned as soon as possible.

Thank you